
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Date:  June 23rd, 2024 
To:  San Diego Media 
From:  Chula Vista Police Department 
Contact: Agent Brian Carter (email: bcarter@chulavistapd.org) 
Phone: 619-691-5321 
Fax:  619-409-5435 
Subject: Fatal Motorcycle Collision – Chula Vista 
 

Message: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

On 6/23/24, at approximately 3:34 PM, the Chula Vista Police Department received several 911 calls 
reporting a motorcycle collision into a light pole on East H Street (800 Block).  Officers arrived on-
scene and discovered the single occupant of the motorcycle in eastbound lanes of East H Street.    
Officers immediately began life-saving measures on the injured motorcyclist.     

 

The motorcyclist was transported to Scripps Mercy where he was pronounced deceased.   

 

At the time of the on-scene investigation, the motorcyclist was traveling eastbound on East H Street 
(800 Block) in the #1 lane.  The adult male veered to the left, struck the center median and then 
collided with the light pole.  It appears speed is a factor in the collision.  It is unknown whether or not 
the driver was under the influence of alcohol or drugs.       

 

The identity of the motorcyclist is being withheld, until proper notifications can be made by the 
Medical Examiner.   

 

The Chula Vista Police Traffic Division will be conducting the investigation.    

 



Please contact the Chula Vista Police Department (619)691-5151 if you have any information 
regarding this collision.   
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